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April 2025 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Our library is a vital part of our community, providing resources for schools, businesses, and 
individuals and providing hours of pleasure and enlightenment through programs and 
materials.  We gather there for meetings, educational programs, story time, research, and 
even for a sewing circle.  The library provides advice on taxes, financial planning, history, 
travel, electronics and hobbies.  We strongly support the role of the library in the Fond du 
Lac area. 
 
With your generous support and donations, Friends continues to sponsor the Summer 
Reading Program, a wonderful opportunity for children and adults to expand their reading 
enjoyment and proficiency.  All funds raised by Friends go toward library projects and 
activities. 
 
We invite you to join us at the Friends Annual Meeting on Wednesday, May 7th, at 6:00 
p.m., in the McLane Room at the library. We are privileged to have local wildlife 
photographer, Robert Haase, as our featured speaker.  Mr. Haase has retired from a long 
career in photography, media, conservation, writing and involvement with numerous 
committees and organizations, and now shares his photography and love of nature through 
his presentation, “The Beauty of Nature Through the Eyes of a Photographer”.  There will be 
a very brief business meeting and refreshments will be available. 
 
We appreciate your support, 
 
The Friends Board    
 


